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LONG TERM CLOSURE OF THE WESTBOUND OFF-RAMP TO MARK IV PARKWAY 

 

FORT WORTH, Texas – Beginning on Saturday, November 9 at 9 p.m. the current off-ramp (loop) from 

westbound I-820 to Mark IV Parkway will be permanently closed until a new ramp is rebuilt in the future 

as part of the expansion of the North Tarrant Express Project. For the duration of this closure traffic will 

be redirected to the next exit at Blue Mound Road (FM 156).  

This work is weather-permitting. Updated closure information is posted daily on Twitter (@NTExpress) 

and Facebook (facebook.com/northtarrantexpress). 

Motorists can expect to see enchancements occurring at the I-35W/I-820 interchange and along Mark IV 

Parkway at I-820 as part of the North Tarrant Express project.  

 

Drivers are encouraged to “Know Before They Go,” and visit www.northtarrantexpress.com for upcoming 

closures. To view detour maps, please visit the Alternate Route Map page. Also, as lane closures are 

updated frequently, please visit the Lane Closures page daily for the most current information. Closures 

are subject to weather conditions, and construction activities may be postponed if necessary.  
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